

Oifig an Leasuachtarán do Chúrsaí Acadúla, Cláraitheoir agus Uachtarán Ionaid Ollscoil Mhá Nuad Maynooth University Office of the Vice-President

Academic, Registrar and Deputy President

Prof. Wang Jian
Vice President
Fuzhou University
2 Xueyuan Road, University Town, Fuzhou 350116
Fujian Province, P. R. China
Office phone: +86-591-2286-5273

12th December 2019

Dear Prof. Wang Jian,

On behalf of Maynooth University (MU), I wish to invite you and your delegation from Fuzhou University to visit MU in February 2020 for five days, in order to discuss progress and issues in the running of Maynooth International Engineering College (MIEC) and to plan its future development.

We understand that your delegation will comprise the following members:

Mr Wang Jian, Vice-President, Fuzhou University

Mr Lin Ruiquan, Deputy Director, Maynooth International Engineering College, Fuzhou University

Ms Liu Xiaoying, FZU Liaison, Maynooth International Engineering College, Fuzhou University

Ms Liu Xinyi, Director, Student Affairs, Maynooth International Engineering College, Fuzhou University

Among the proposed topics for discussion are:

- review of progress and issues to date in MIEC;
- revision of the MIEC curriculum structure;
- distribution of teaching responsibilities between FZU and MU;
- conversion and release of MIEC student grades;
- scheduling repeat examinations in the MIEC.

We further understand that the traveling costs to Ireland and during your stay here, including board, lodging, transportation and insurance, will be borne by your delegation.

We look forward to seeing you in the New Year.

Best regards,

Professor Aidan Mulkeen

Vice-President Academic, Registrar and Deputy President

